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To keep it short and sweet I think that we need to protect ALL of our fellow humans. 

Weather they struggle with addiction, mental health issues, impulse control, 

behavioral challenges; it is imperative that we step up and help our neighbors. The 

right to rest act is the right thing to do for people. And it should be the beginning of 

assistance and offerings that make legitimate change for our houseless community 

members.  


